
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 7/28/2010 5:20:17 PM

Redacted 'Simon,To:
Sean A.' (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporatc/cn=Rccipicnts/cn=MEAc); Bawa, Niki 
(niki.bawa@cpuc.ca.gov);

Cc:
Redacted

Redacted

Bee:
Subject: RE: corrections to AL 3671-E and

Sean:

We checked in on this and will need to file sub sheets for both filings. For Alpine, we will change 
permitting table so that LA County is lead agency, not CEC. For SPS, we confirmed that Kings County 
is the permitting agency for the CUP, although Corcoran Irrigation District is still in charge of the CEQA 
documents.

We apologize for these inadvertent factual errors and appreciate you pointing them out. We should be 
able to have the sub sheet filings submitted by the end of this week. Please let me know if you have any 
additional questions or concerns.

Thanks,
Redacte

From: Simon, Sean A. [mailto:sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2010 11:23 AM
To: Redacted _______________
Cc: Allen, Meredith; Bawa, Niki; [Redacted 
Subject: corrections to AL 3671-E and

Redacted

I wanted to check in on a couple factual errors in two pending advice letters I brought to your 
attention last week. Specifically, the permitting information for Alpine Suntower (AL 3671-E) 
and the SPS projects (AL 3613-E). PG&E was going to verify whether the advice letters were 
accurate or not and then propose how to correct the errors. Please let me know the status at 
your nearest convenience.

Regards,
Sean

Sean A. Simon | Energy Division - Analyst | CA Public Utilities Commission | 3-
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Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual or 
entity to which it is addressed and it may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the employee or 
agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution, or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, 
please notify us by telephone call at the number listed above.
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